ity of Albuquerque

PO, BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

ALBUQUERQUE

DANIY  MEXICO

June 7, 1994

W. Reed Edgel
Rodriguez & Associates
12800 San Juan NE
Albuquerque, NM 87123

RE: DRAINAGE PLAN FOR A PROPOSED ADDITION TO 200 WALTER ST. NE
(K14-D60) ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED 5/26/94.

Dear Mr. Edgel:

Based on the information provided on your May 27, 1994 submittal, the above
referenced site is approved for Building Permit. '

Please be advised that a separate permit is required for comstruction within
City Right-of-Way. A copy of this approval letter must be on hand when
applying for the excavation permit,

Please attach a copy of this approved plan tc the construction sets prior to
sign-off by Hydrology.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 768-2667.

Sincerely,

e /Maw(?'b
Bernie J. Montoya, CE
Engineering Associate

BIM/d1/WPHYD/8574

c: Andrew Garcia
Arlene Portille
Joe Gamble
File
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